LATE DIST

Dear Supervisor Wolf,

I live on Debra Drive and am concerned about the use of Debra/Antone by residents of Upper La Visa and the replacement of our cul du sac gate.

How can the County allow, and seemingly condone, the use of an unpermitted, non-compliant private driveway as a thoroughfare?

Is it because the residents are wealthy?...or because the are big campaign contributors...you enjoyed cocktails at their homes..OR because as one resident bragged "I have Supervisor \_\_\_\_\_ in my pocket". Perhaps there are other reasons.

Please consider enforcing the use of Barger Canyon by these residents as their deeds state and the reinstatement of the cul du sac on Debra Drive.

The Debra /Antone area has become a speedway for the Upper La Vista Residents and is increasingly dangerous with two blind curves and improperly banked surfaces.

**Shirley Carter** 

Shirley Carter

979 Debra Drive, Santa Barbara, CA 93110

12 March 2019

COUNTY OF SANTA BAPEARS
OLERK OF THE